neighbourhood plans

From:
Sent: 14 November 2017 09:46
To: neighbourhood plans
Subject: Torquay Neighbourhood Plan

Re The Torquay Neighbourhood plan

Dear Sirs,

I am in full support of the Neighbourhood Plan and request that the Councillors and those involved in adopting the document give it their full support. It has been drawn up using all the ideals behind the Localism Act of 2011 and has already been through many processes involving a wide swathe of the residents of Torbay. It is fully in line with the Local Plan and I think it should go forward to the Inspector with the Council's full endorsement.

Yours faithfully

Nigel Davies

Treasurer St Marychurch Community Partnership

Chair of Paignton Probus Club

Address;